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6 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Year 3 Egyptian Day – Thursday 3rd November 2022 
 
To complement our study of Ancient Egypt, we have invited History Off the Page to provide a Life in Ancient Egypt 
Day in the school on Thursday 3rd November. 
 
The workshop, which will take place in the school hall during normal school hours, will give us a feeling of what it 
was like to be an Egyptian in ancient times.  
 
On the day, your child will experience life as it would have been during the 14th century BC under the reign of 
Pharaoh Akhenaten. The children will learn about the issues of the time, with the opportunity to participate in a 
range of cross-curricular activities and crafts. The children may keep the items they make. 
 
A simple costume will help your child feel part of the day. Please see the attached for some ideas. 
 
We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £7.50 per child towards the cost of the day as the school covered the 
full cost of the Year 3 Geology Day. Payment to be made by Monday 31st October.  The cost to parents has been 
subsidised by the school. There is no obligation to pay, and no child will be excluded from the day if you are unwilling 
or unable to pay, but if insufficient contributions are received then we may have to cancel. Please contact the Academy 
office by email; admin@corbyprimaryacademy.org if you have an issue in making a payment. 
 
If you have any queries, please contact your child’s class teacher via email or Class Dojo. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal  
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